
Roadway Safety

HARVARD BLVD ROADWAY SAFETY PROJECT

PROBLEM
Harvard Boulevard from State 309 to North Bay 
Drive is a pedestrian-heavy area with no safe 
walking paths and limited parking.

SOLUTION

This project will include the addition 
of a sidewalk along Harvard Boulevard 
from State 390 to North Bay Drive. The 
sidewalk will allow for safe pedestrian 
accessibility to several neighborhoods and 
parking along the corridor.


